Web Coordinator AWSC Meeting Report
August 20, 2011

Earlier this week I received a communication from WSO concerning posting documents on
the NYN Website. Please be aware that all communication from WSO that contains people’s
name should be treated as Al-Anon members. This means to remove last names prior to
requesting that the document be posted on our website unless receiving explicit
permission to use the person’s full name. The communication from WSO read: At the WSO,
we assume Al-Anon membership, unless otherwise noted.

[ continue to work on our website’s redesign. Progress this summer has been slow. I will
continue to work on it but at this time cannot provide you with an expected completion
date.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathi D



